Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

May 11, 1993

Dr. Barbara Doherty, President St. Mary of the Woods College Saint Mary of the Woods, Indiana 47876

Dear Dr. Doherty:

Ms. Mankiller has asked that I convey her regrets to you, the students and faculty for her inability to participate in Sunday's commencement exercises. She developed a health problem as a result of a compromised immune system. She continues to remain under a doctor's care.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Nita Cochran

Special Assistant